On Friday, April 15, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked the following questions regarding Agenda Item CL8- Supplemental Agreement with DCF:
 

Question:     How can all this be confidential, yet personnel share with each other who is reporting who or what? 
 

Response:    The sharing of confidential information is permitted on a "need to know" basis.  The District's agreement with DCF is consistent with and required by state law and in the best interest of children in foster care.  The agreement protects the district by mandating that DCF personnel keep the same information confidential.  
 

Question:      Also, how much training wil there be on this somewhat new approach, and how much will that cost? 
 

Response:       Under the agreement, there will be "joint" training between the District and DCF for DCF caseworkers.  District staff will be invited too.  The training will be conducted by Laura Pincus and Linda Spector, the Attorney for DCF.  Training on the rights of foster care children has already been provided to all guidance counselors and school principals.  Training of data processors at the schools will take place this summer.  
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